
 

   

 

Action Bulletin 
 

 

Bulletin #: A2017-013 

Date:  June 19, 2017 

To:  District Administrators, Presidents, Technical Directors, ORA, Associate Members 

CC:  Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Paul Burns, Coordinator, Club Development    

Subject:  Compliance with the Accessibility of Ontarians with Disabilities Act  

 
Since 2005, The Accessibility of Ontarians with a Disabilities Act (AODA) has worked towards 
achieving its goal of creating an inclusive environment of all Ontarians.   
 
Ontario Soccer would like to remind its members and associate members to check their compliance 
specifications with this act, which are required by the Ontario Government for December 31, 2017. 
 
Click here for a helpful compliance report. 
 
AODA definitions, updates, regulations and all other relevant information can be found on the Province 
of Ontario website and on the Accessibility Ontario website.   
 
Click here for an Accessible AODA message.  
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Paul Burns for more information regarding AODA 
compliance.   

https://www.ontario.ca/page/completing-your-accessibility-compliance-report
https://www.ontario.ca/laws/statute/05a11
https://www.ontario.ca/laws/statute/05a11
https://accessontario.com/aoda/
http://www.ontariosoccer.net/aoda
mailto:pburns@ontariosoccer.net

